
1500 Calle del Media 
Tucson, Arizona 85704 
September 24, 1977

Dear Laura,
The negatives which Jimmie made in 1945 of you and Marie are 

being enclosed - 2 negatives size x 4i and 2 of the 2£ x 2% size.
There are some prints here of some of these, but I felt perhaps not 
the type of print you need. So I hope you can have prints made with­
out too much trouble. These are the four which were your order at 
the time. I’m mos^leased to have you use any of them. I regret that 
I haven't gotten them sent off sooner, but unfortunately the filing 
system isn't perfect, and the office is used as a 'lock-up' while I’m 
away, and was jammed to the walls. Perhaps you could get the negatives 
back to me when you have what you want to use of them.

I enjoyed my visit with you very much - seeing your fine little 
gallery and prints again, and the refreshing cup of tea. The next morning 
I was able to see your fine prints at the Governor's Gallery; a very beau 
tiful exhibit.

Also I appreciated so much your financial assistance. During all my 
travels I'm sure I never started out as poorly prepared for emergencies - 
so carelessly.' I got the check cashed easily at the store, and arrived 
home without igore difficulties and with some of the cash still in hand.

I'm looking forward to your visit here in November. I don't want 
to be selfish in regard to your time in Tucson, and if you feel it would 
be easier and more convenient to let the University — the Photography 
Center - put you up at the Arizona Inn (as they do for special guests) 
for the time of your lecture and the opening of the exhibit, I would 
understand. And thn stay with me for further time in Tucson which I 
surely hope you will have-where ever you stay. However, the guest room 
is at your disposal for any time you can be with me; and- perhaps that 
would be more relaxing for you, with breakfast and other meals right here 
I shall be most happy to have as much time as possible to visit with 
you, and will be pleased to drive you anywhere you may need or want to 
go and hopefully to have you see something of the most interesting 
parts of Tucson and the area.

My thanks to you for writing to Dr. Schaefer irt my behalf. I expect 
to be able to see him soon.

All best wishes till November,

P. S. I'm enclosing on a separate sheet the list of the copies of 
Camera Work which I have. After I see you I'll write to the gallery 
you mentioned to see if any of these will help fill out a set, and 
what they might pay for them.
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